Dear Parent/Carer

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD 18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a leém\nﬂ |LiQr‘r‘u'ﬂr“.\.mﬁ\j with the 3\0'1\-& to succeed

School Christmas Dinner
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6

Wednesday 16" December 2020

Christmas lunch this year will take place on Wednesday 16th December.

If you would like your child to have a Christmas lunch, please visit the School Money On-line
Payments System by Friday 20" November.

If your child brings in a packed lunch from home they are invited to have Christmas lunch on this
day; there will be a traditional Christmas roast option, a vegetarian option plus a festive dessert.

The price of the meal is £2.40

The kitchen staff will be placing their order on Monday 23" November so we will not be able to

accept late requests.

If you have any queries or problems accessing this system, please talk to the School Office and
they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

We hope as many children as possible will be able to join us for this fun event in the run up to the
Christmas celebrations.

Yours sincerely
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Ar C van Straaten
eadteacher
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